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Board of Trustees ends interim status, unanimously 
elects Dr. Chris W. Brussalis ninth president of Point Park 

PITTSBURGH, PA – Dr. Chris W. Brussalis, who has served as interim president of Point Park 
University since Feb. 1, was officially appointed the University’s ninth president. 

Point Park’s Board of Trustees voted unanimously to remove “interim” from Dr. Brussalis’ title 
on Tuesday at its quarterly meeting. 

“The Board of Trustees is thoroughly pleased with Dr. Brussalis’ exemplary performance as 
interim president,” said Joseph R. Greco Jr., Chair of the Board of Trustees. “We have 
confidence that Dr. Brussalis’ visionary leadership, his allegiance to Point Park and its students, 
and his unwavering commitment to excellence will grow the University and enhance the 
vibrancy of Downtown Pittsburgh.” 

Dr. Brussalis was named interim president following the departure of Don Green. Dr. Brussalis is 
chairman of The Hill Group, Inc., a national management consulting firm and an adjunct 
professor of management and policy at the Heinz College of Carnegie Mellon University. As an 
engaged scholar-practitioner for more than 32 years, Brussalis has taught at the graduate level, 
provided advice and counsel to numerous colleges and universities, and served in higher 
education executive leadership roles. His teaching and research focus is on management, 
strategy, and economic development. Additionally, Brussalis has provided counsel to many 
Fortune 500 corporations, large institutions, nonprofits. and governments throughout his 
career. 

Dr. Brussalis has been working with the University community to complete its next strategic 
plan, which is expected to be publicly presented early in the fall. 

“Point Park is well-positioned to thrive. We are one of the most dynamic urban universities in 
America with career-focused educational programs, world-class facilities, and faculty and staff 
who are driven by our mission to enable our to students achieve their goals,” Dr. Brussalis said. 



“I am thrilled with this opportunity, and I am confident that Point Park will continue to impact 
its students and the Pittsburgh region for years to come.” 

Dr. Brussalis lives in the North Hills of Pittsburgh with his wife, Christina, and their four children. 

Contact:  Lou Corsaro 
    Point Park University 
    lcorsaro@pointpark.edu 
                 412.392.6190 

### 
 

Point Park University, immersed in the heart of Downtown Pittsburgh, focuses on student success through innovative 
experiential learning opportunities. Point Park enrolls nearly 3,300 students in over 100 undergraduate, master’s and doctoral 
programs offered through its Conservatory of Performing Arts, Rowland School of Business, and schools of Arts and Sciences, 
Communication, and Education. The University’s alumni and students represent all 50 states and 34 countries around the world. 

Visit PointPark.edu to learn more. 
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